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TO: Dr. Fred Mynard, Chair, Senate Executive Committee
FROM: Brooks A. Keel, President
DATE: June 10, 2013

SUBJECT:  June 4, 2013, Faculty Senate Recommendation:
Periodic Review of College Deans

Following review of the recommendation adopted by the Faculty Senate at the June 4, 2013,
Faculty Senate meeting, as provided in your memo of June 7, 2013, I have approved the motion
below presented to the Senate by Dr. Robert Costomiris on behalf of the Faculty Welfare
Committee.

MOTION: In the fifth year of a Dean’s tenure (or earlier if requested by 30% of the college’s
voting membership) the Provost shall conduct a comprehensive review of the College Dean.

This review shall include input from a broad spectrum of constituents including faculty, staff,
administrators, students, and the community served by the College. After reviewing all of the
material presented by the Dean, the report of the Committee established to assess the Dean’s
impact on the college, and the results of the review by the college faculty, the Provost will decide
if the Dean shall continue employment in that role. Whatever the Provost decides, he/she will
make available in writing to all interested parties an explanation of his/her decision.

RATIONALE: In the interests of shared governance, the Faculty Welfare Committee moves
that the above motion be approved by the Faculty Senate. It is the Committee’s intention that the
details of this policy be clarified and established by the Faculty Welfare Committee in
consultation with the Provost at the start of Fall Semester 2013 so that a completed policy can be
presented and voted upon at the October 2013 Faculty Senate meeting.
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OFFICE OF THE PROVOST
AND VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

P.O. Box 8022 TEL 478-5258

Marvin Pittman Administration Building FAX 478-5279

Room 2012 TDD 478-1654
TO: President Brooks Keel

FROM: Jean E. Bartels, Ph.D., RN
Provost and Vice President demic Affairs

DATE: June 7, 2013

SUBI: June 4, 2013, Faculty Senate Recommendation:
Periodic Review of College Deans

[ recommend approval of the motion presented by Robert Costomiris on behalf of the Faculty Welfare
Committee at the June 4, 2013, Faculty Senate meeting.

MOTION:

In the fifth year of a Dean’s tenure (or earlier if requested by 30% of the college’s voting membership)

the Provost shall conduct a comprehensive review of the College Dean. This review shall include input
from a broad spectrum of constituents including faculty, staff, administrators, students, and the
community served by the College. After reviewing all of the material presented by the Dean, the report of
the Committee established to assess the Dean’s impact on the college, and the results of the review by the
college faculty, the Provost will decide if the Dean shall continue employment in that role. Whatever the
Provost decides, he/she will make available in writing to all interested parties an explanation of his/her
decision.

RATIONALE:

In the interests of shared governance, the Faculty Welfare Committee moves that the above motion be
approved by the Faculty Senate. It is the Committee’s intention that the details of this policy be clarified
and established by the Faculty Welfare Committee in consultation with the Provost at the start of Fall
Semester 2013 so that a completed policy can be presented and voted upon at the October 2013 Faculty
Senate meeting.
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TO: Dr. Brooks A. Keel, President
FROM: Fred Mynard (COSM), Chair, Senate Executive Committee fim by Ginger Malphrus
DATE: June 7, 2013

SUBJECT:  Faculty Senate Recommendation
Periodic Review of College Deans

I am pleased to report that the Senate recommends approval of the motion presented by Robert
Costomiris on behalf of the Faculty Welfare Committee at the June 4, 2013, Faculty Senate
meeting.

MOTION: In the fifth year of a Dean’s tenure (or earlier if requested by 30% of the college’s
voting membership) the Provost shall conduct a comprehensive review of the College Dean.

This review shall include input from a broad spectrum of constituents including faculty, staff,
administrators, students, and the community served by the College. After reviewing all of the
material presented by the Dean, the report of the Committee established to assess the Dean’s
impact on the college, and the results of the review by the college faculty, the Provost will decide
if the Dean shall continue employment in that role. Whatever the Provost decides, he/she will
make available in writing to all interested parties an explanation of his/her decision.

RATIONALE: In the interests of shared governance, the Faculty Welfare Committee moves
that the above motion be approved by the Faculty Senate. It is the Committee’s intention that the
details of this policy be clarified and established by the Faculty Welfare Committee in
consultation with the Provost at the start of Fall Semester 2013 so that a completed policy can be
presented and voted upon at the October 2013 Faculty Senate meeting.
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TO: Dr. Brooks A. Keel, President
FROM: Fred Mynard (COSM), Chair, Senate Executive Committee fim by Ginger Malphrus
DATE: June 5, 2013

SUBJECT:  Faculty Senate Recommendation
Periodic Review of College Deans

I am pleased to report that the Senate recommends approval of the motion presented by Robert
Costomiris on behalf of the Faculty Welfare Committee at the June 4, 2013, Faculty Senate
meeting.

MOTION: In the fifth year of a Dean’s tenure (or earlier if requested by 30% of the college’s
voting membership) the Provost shall conduct a comprehensive review of the College Dean.

This review shall include input from a broad spectrum of constituents including faculty, staff,
administrators, students, and the community served by the College. After reviewing all of the
material presented by the Dean, the report of the Committee established to assess the Dean’s
impact on the college, and the results of the review by the college faculty, the Provost will decide
if the Dean shall continue employment in that role. Whatever the Provost decides, he/she will
make available in writing to all interested parties an explanation of his/her decision.

RATIONALE: In the interests of shared governance, the Faculty Welfare Committee moves
that the above motion be approved by the Faculty Senate. It is the Committee’s intention that the
details of this policy be clarified and established by the Faculty Welfare Committee in
consultation with the Provost at the start of Fall Semester 2013 so that a completed policy can be
presented and voted upon at the October 2013 Faculty Senate meeting.
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Motion Request

5/22/2013
SHORT TITLE:

(Please provide a short descriptive title that would be suitable for inclusion in the Senate Agenda.)

|Periodic Review of College Deans |

MOTION(s):

(Please write out your motion in the exact form/wording on which you want the Senate to vote.)

In the fifth year of a Dean’s tenure (or earlier if requested by 30% of the college’s voting
membership) the Provost shall conduct a comprehensive review of the College Dean. This
review shall include input from a broad spectrum of constituents including faculty, staff,
administrators, students, and the community served by the College. After reviewing all of the
material presented by the Dean, the report of the Committee established to assess the Dean’s
impact on the college, and the results of the review by the college faculty, the Provost will
decide if the Dean shall continue employment in that role. Whatever the Provost decides,
he/she will make available in writing to all interested parties an explanation of his/her decision.

RATIONALE(s):

(Please explain why the motion should be considered by the Faculty Senate, remembering that the
Senate does not deal with issues limited to individual colleges or administrative units. Include pertinent
data and source references for information and/or language.)

In the interests of shared governance, the Faculty Welfare Committee moves that the above
motion be approved by the Faculty Senate. It is the Committee’s intention that the details of
this policy be clarified and established by the Faculty Welfare Committee in consultation with
the Provost at the start of Fall Semester 2013 so that a completed policy can be presented and
voted upon at the October 2013 Faculty Senate meeting.

If you have an attachment, press the button below to attach to form.

Wl Click here to attach a file
i Click here to attach a file
il Click here to attach a file

i Click here to attach a file

Submitted by: Phone:

robtcost 8-0837

E-Mail: Re-Enter Email:
robtcost@georgiasouthern.edu robtcost@georgiasouthern.edu

ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY
6/12/2013



This site is for use exclusively by Georgia Southern University faculty, staff, and
administrators. Submissions are reviewed by the SEC for relevance to the mission and
business of the Faculty Senate. This site is a tool not for debate but solely for
information exchange. Redundant and contentious submissions will not be accepted.
Note to faculty users: Double-check your data before submitting, because the data
cannot by edited afterward.

Approval

Response:
Approved

SEC Response:
5/28/2013

|This item was approved for inclusion on the agenda of the June 4th meeting.

Senate Response:

6/4/2013

|Approved.

Presidents Response:

6/10/2013

[Approved.
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